
Please support our 

23/24 Sponsors. 

Terry White Chemmart 

Mt Barker Steel  

Kleemann Funerals  

1st Real Estate 

Eckermanns  

Mt Barker Bottle & Can 

Solar Wholesalers  

Live the Dream 

Southern Cross Care  

Adelaide Hills Toyota 

GMS Catering  

Cellarbrations 

Andrew Evans Plumbing  

Uncle Wong Kitchen 

Sports Power  

Costa Group 

Adelaide Hills Real Estate  

Go Vita 

The Barker Hotel  

CFS Gear 

From President Leon 

The AGM was held on May 19th. It was well attended and an increase in the number of members nominating to be on the board was achieved.  

The 2024/25 MBBC board consists of 

 President –   Leon Rodda  

 Vice President- Raelene Corner  

 Secretary –   Joy Cresp  

 Treasurer –   Christine McInnes  

 Board Members x 10 

        Lawrie Cresp  

       Ann Gregory  

        Lyn Fisher  

    Jenny Lyons  

    Martina Stibbs  

    Peter Stibbs  

    Carmen Mena  

    Jo Mena  

        Jay Shepherd  

    Richard Symons  

It was my pleasure to award life membership to Rae Corner and Jenny Lyon. Each have contributed and represented the club in the highest manner.  

I would like to thank the following people for their contribution to the club in 2023/24 season.   

• Allen Mc Mahon who got the till working to deliver reports for Treasurer Chris to use and contribution to the board. 

• Alan Gregory for operating the bar throughout the summer and winter season. 

• Anthony Daw for his assistance with club entries / results with  Judy Thomas and Joy Cresp  

• Rae Corner and Jenny Lyon especially, and all the kitchen helpers, for catering and booking events. 

• John, Ted, Willy, Jo, Paul, Alan for the great work around the grounds 
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Winter Social Bowls 

Tuesday night’s  

6pm registration for a 6.30 pm start. 

Contact Carmen 0400257120 or Lawrie 

0418844363  

Thursday afternoons  

Midday registration for a 12.30pm start. 

Contact John Corner 0493278295 

Saturday afternoons  

12.30 pm registration for a 1pm start. 

Contact Allen McMahon 0400275719 

Learn to play Bowls 

– enquiries 83911220  

 

 • John Grant for undertaking sponsorship and security for the club. 

• Judy Thomas for chairperson of selectors role and being the pennant contact for the club. 

• David Incher for managing the raffles for our events and assisting with setting up greens and bringing in bins 
each week.  

• Night owls—-Carmen & Jo Mena, David Incher, Lawrie Cresp, Alan Gregory 

• Winter bowls 

  Tuesday night- Carmen & Jo Mena, Lawrie Cresp, Anthony Daw 

  Thursday- John Corner and Jenny Lyon 

  Saturday- Allen McMahon, Alan Gregory, David Incher 

 In May we received a $3,000 grant from SA Gov Sport and Recreation to put towards facilities.  We are still seeking grants to 
improve clubrooms, which include painting inside, heating and toilet upgrades. Ideas for outside 2nd green are being gathered 
by board members and we welcome member ideas and feedback here. 

I congratulate all club members on 2023/24 season achievements and hopes continued camaraderie across all teams will build 
a strong, competitive, and vibrant club. 

Cheers and Happy Bowling – Leon. 

Winners and Grinners from Stirling Cup. 

1st  2nd 3rd 

Reminders- 

• Pennant player list has been place on board in 

clubrooms. Please indicate the days you wish to 

play. It must be completed by the 31st July to in-

form HBA. 

• Subs due—$210  for full membership. Please play 

at bar. You will also receive a bowling cloth. 

Wanted a working laptop with HDMI  & USB 

ports, capable of running PowerPoint. See Joy. 



Special awards at the presentation dinner 



More awards at the presentation dinner 


